
 

 
 

 
December 7, 2023 
 
Mike Konn 
CDOT Local Agency Program Manager 
2222 S 6th St. Room 317 
Grand Junction, CO 82501 
 
Re: Bid Concurrence Request 
 For # 24829 – City of Delta Hillside Road Reconstruction 
 
Dear Mr Konn, 
 
The City of Delta requests concurrence from CDOT to award the construction contract for the 
Hillside Reconstruction Project (24829) to the lowest bidder. The City of Delta is the local agency 
on this project and will be managing its construction. 
 
The Hillside Reconstruction Project was put out to bid on September 12, 2023, and bids were 
opened on October 10, 2023. After review and City Council approval on November 7, 2023, a 
request was sent to CDOT on November 13, 2023, to reject the lowest bidder due to unfavorable 
references. On November 21, 2023, CDOT informed the City of Delta of the rejection of its request 
to reject the lowest bid. On December 5, 2023, Delta City Council approved the award of the 
contract to the lowest bidder K&K Concrete. 
 
The following documents are enclosed for your review: 
 

Proposed contract with K&K Concrete  
Bid results 
Form 604, 605, 606, & 621 
City of Delta Financial Statement 
Bid Tabulations 
Award & Record Set of Plans & Specifications 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Hood  


